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YEAR TWO NEWSLETTER - SUMMER TERM 2 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

| hope you all had a lovely half term holiday. | can’t believe we are in the final weeks of Year Two! Your children are ALL
amazing and | love teaching them!

This half term our topic is Pirates and the Geography of the Seaside. Please see the attached Topic Chart for further
information.

Homework Project
The homework project this half term will be to create a PIRATE TREASURE MAP. Please include clues to help Pirate D.J.
find the treasure! The finished projects need to be in school on the last Monday of term.

P.E.
P.E. will be on Tuesday and Wednesday. Children must have P.E kit for all P.E. lessons.

Reading

Reading days will stay the same. Please ensure your child is prepared for their reading day. All children should have both
reading books and their reading journal with completed homework in school on their reading day. The children are reading
well in Year Two but often make little mistakes when reading out loud and if they work on this at home as well as in school
they will improve and maintain high standards so please listen to your child read and make comments on their progress.

Spelling

The children will bring home a list of spellings every Monday. These spellings will be assessed the following Monday
through dictation. It is important that the children learn how to spell the words in context and know the meaning of the
words and how they will be used in a sentence.

Maths
All children will bring home their Family Maths Scrapbook on a Wednesday. Please complete one activity each week with
your child and return it to school the following Wednesday.

Water Bottles
Please could ALL children bring a bottle filled with water to school every day.

Hot Weather
Please could you provide your child with a sun hat and sun cream when hot weather is forecast.

Best wishes,
Alice David-Jekyll and the Year Two Team




